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Prairie Winds District Leadership is reaching out to invite advocates of Scouting within our District into leadership 
positions that will help Scouting grow. We need inspired and driven leaders who want to help Scouting grow in 

both service and membership all the while raising the funds necessary to reach more youth in our vast eight 
counties. Currently we are seeking to building on our solid commissioning core and expand our District 

Committee.  

Are you a lifelong Scout leader who’s kids have eagled out of scouting? Join our Commissioning Team and help 
new Cubmasters or Scoutmasters grow their program! 

Are you an advocate for scouting? Do you have connections to business leaders in your community that would 
give to grow scouting? Join our Finance Committee and carry the torch of fundraising in your community and 

across the District! 

Are you not afraid of a commitment to systematic organization? Can you lead other Popcorn Kernels in sales 
tactics and master organization? Take the challenge to climb the mountain of Popcorn in our District and lead all 

the 1st year Kernels to sales success! 

Do you have a knack for making Scouting a blast for all? Join Scouting Leaders Evan Hiser and Don Ellison in 
planning Fall and Spring Camporee’s for the District! We need annual events throughout the season of Scouting 

that utilize resources across our District so that Scouts have fun to look forward too!  

Lastly, all the fun and progress in our District is created and carried by the leaders of our 30 units. Join the 
nominating committee that are charged with reviewing nominations for leaders’ achievements and coming up 

with new ways to reward volunteers for all their hard work to make Scouting happen!  

While our District has prevailed amidst many challenges ranging from the everyday norm to a worldwide 
pandemic, Scouting has never stopped. But 2021 is the year Scouting in our District can expand and we can build 
upon the new foundation at the District level. The potential is boundless if we can promote the right volunteers 



into positions so that they will have the freedom to utilize their skills to further the mission of Scouting. District 
Leadership is calling on you, yes you, to point us in the direction of candidates that you feel will help us expand 

Scouting. All are welcome to reach out to anyone currently in leadership positions to find out more information, 
the level of commitment required for each open position and learn what is takes to move Scouting in the 

direction of growth.  


